
 

 

 
 July 9, 2013 

 

Dear KCCP Friends and Supporters, 

 

The Board of Directors and the Founding Members of the Korean Community 

Center of Greater Princeton (KCCP) invite you to support the Seventh Annual 

Chuseok Gala on Saturday, September 21st at the Rider University, Lawrenceville, 

NJ 08648.  

 

This year’s Chuseok Gala theme is “Building The Future,” as we hope to continue 

to raise funds through our capital campaign for the construction fund in order to 

start the ground breaking of  KCCP’s community center on the 6.4 acres of land 

in Princeton  that we purchased two years ago.   KCCP envisions the community 

center to become the epicenter to preserve and promote our community’s cultural 

identity, as well as serve as the base for social networking for future generations 

of Korean-Americans in the greater Princeton area.   

 

The Chuseok Gala is the mainstay of the KCCP’s fundraising efforts.  We hope to 

raise $120,000 this year, which represents a significant increase from last year. 

We are very proud and inspired by the grassroots fundraising that has enabled us 

to purchase the land this past summer and are hopeful that we can do the same 

fundraising for our construction fund. Your support of the Chuseok Gala is vital in 

order for the vision of a community center in the greater Princeton area to become 

a reality for not just for us but also for the future generations of Korean-

Americans to come.  

 

Please consider supporting this year’s “Building The Future” Chuseok Gala 

through corporate sponsorships, advertisements, and/or Gala ticket purchases. For 

category details and terms, please refer to the attached sign-up sheet.  

 

Thank you very much for your gracious support. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Young Lee, 
KCCP President and 2013 Gala Chair 

 

 

 

cc. Dr. Jung Hi Lee, KCCP Board Chair 


